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Portfolio Reflection

The creation of a portfolio encompassing the last two years of our bachelor degree program in social work seemed a daunting task.  For those of us who do not usually enumerate or trumpet our failures or accomplishments, trying to recall and putting down in pictures as well as words these events was an effort.  However, this project became the opportunity to think about and gather them all up in one place for once, a cathartic experience as well as one we can use to our advantage, hopefully, in the future.  


One of the requirements for the portfolio was that each section had to have at least two supporting artifacts.  As far as pictures go, I am not a great picture taker and had very few photos, but I thought about it and then started scanning our various Google communities and Twitter feeds  and found several nice pictures there that I copied.  I also made snapshot photos and links to my Twitter and Wix websites and added those.  The links are at the bottom of the page.  Most of the photos, papers, and scans had been already gathered into one folder earlier in the semester so I only needed to upload them into Wix and then add them where I wanted them.


I thought the hardest part of this whole project was actually in choosing the presentation media and learning how to set it up and manipulate it to present what I wanted in the way I wanted it.  This started out as a very frustrating experience, worse than learning to use Twitter, and took longer to accomplish than actually putting everything into the portfolio.  I chose Wix because I just did not like PowToons and the reviews stated Wix was easy to use and create.  After the initial setup and decisions that came with that, it became easier to add everything needed into the presentation.  All I needed to do after that was write the section explanations and descriptions, some of which were taken from reflections and experiences done in the past two years.  

This required quite a bit of thought and rumination about things learned in the past two years as well as considering accomplishments over the last four years and personal growth, which has been considerable say people who have known me for the last five years.  Overall, this was, in fact, an enjoyable experience and one that I will now have a constant reminder of as I update my portfolio in the future.  I would like to use this more in the future as a place to maybe blog or share things of interest.  
